
Coley Street School
Newsletter

”Always our best”

Term 4, Week 4 - Monday 30th October, 2023

Contact Information:
Peter Kemp - Principal principal@coleystreet.school.nz

Office - Ph 06 3638117 office@coleystreet.school.nz

Website: www.coleystreet.school.nz

Term Dates:

Term 4:Monday 9 October - Wed 13 Dec

Important Dates:
● Tuesday 31 Oct - Netball starts
● Friday 3rd Nov - Assembly, 10.15am
● Friday 17th Nov - Athletic Sports Day
● Mon 20th Nov - Teacher Only Day (no children at school)
● Friday 8 Dec - Interschool Athletics
● Tues 12th Dec - Prize Giving
● Wed 13th Dec - Picnic Day and last day at school

From the Principal’s Desk
principal@coleystreet.school.nz

Dear Parents / Whanau,
Currently our school year is flying by with still a number of major

events to occur.
Tomorrow afternoon, netball starts after school at Manawatu College with our year 1 / 2
team playing Foxton Primary at 3.30pm and Davina is coach of this team. Our year 3 / 4
team has the bye (coach Christine Nuggent) and our 2 year 5 / 6 teams play at 4.00pm,
against combined Foxton Beach / St Marys teams.
Please ensure your children have a sun hat at school. We are a sunsmart school and
terms 1 and term 4 all children must have a hat when out in the playground.
No doubt there were some disappointed people after the rugby world cup results
yesterday, even though the All Blacks gave it their best shot.
One of the most important values children need to learn today is about having resilience
to overcome adversity, barriers, disappointment and loss. We also learn from these
experiences and sport is a great way of learning resilience.

Peter Kemp - Principal
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Welcome to …

Welcome our new student: Lily, who joins Room 1
We wish you an enjoyable and successful time at Coley

Street

.

Positive Behaviour 4 Learning Focus of the Week

PB4L Focus of the

Week …

● Using clear thinking
in our class work

● Responding to
teacher feedback on
our work

● Striving to be the
best we can

Kaupapa Cards

Weka

Raiden - Taha Wairua

Kakapo

Rua - Taha Wairua

Kiwi

Clyde - Taha Hinengaro

Takahe

Madelyn - Taha Hinengaro

Students of the Week:

ROOM 1
Tyler for Taha Hinengaro and trying hard in all his work.

ROOM 2
Oliver for showing Taha Hinengaro and putting in a great effort when
completing his literacy work.

ROOM 3
Shantaaliyah for using her Taha Hinengaro and
having a great attitude towards her work.

ROOM 4
Natasha for supporting and guiding others with
their learning. Taha Hinengaro.

ROOM 5
Orion for using his Taha Wairua, consistently
working hard and being a responsible member of
our class.



ROOM 6
Elius for using his Taha Hinengaro and doing great thinking in his literacy work.
Well done!

ROOM 7
Caleb for using Taha Hinengaro at literacy time.

ROOM 8
Anton for showing Taha Hinengaro in his creativity and curiosity in his learning.

ROOM 10
Jepson for using Taha Hinengaro in his Reading and writing.

SENIOR HUB
Sarah for using Taha Whanau, sharing her learning with others.
Sloane for using Taha Hinengaro - great contributions to class discussions.

School Notices



● NETBALL
Netball for Year 1-6 starts tomorrow (Tuesday 31st Oct) at Manawatu College
straight after school.
Year 1-4 start at 3.30pm, Year 5-6 start at 4.00pm. Please be there 15 minutes
before the start.
If your child returned their permission slip they will be in a team and provided
with a uniform. If you are unsure please check with the office.

● SOFTBALL - Starting on Wednesday will have Softball games after school for

Year 5,6,7,8 boys and girls. Finish at 4.15pm.

● HATS ON FOR TERM 4
The School operates a Sun Safe Policy. This requires children to wear sun safe hats during
the summer months (Terms 1 and 4).
Please bring a hat from home everyday! NO HAT NO PLAY is our policy.
Hats must remain at school for school based activities, interval and lunch-time play.
We ask parents to support us and encourage your children to be sun safe – i.e. to wear
sunblock and sun-hats. Sun-block is provided at school.

School Absences
Please phone through by 9am daily

Absence line (06) 363 8117
Email - office@coleystreet.school.nz
Website - www.coleystreet.school.nz

The latest issue is out now. Orders can be handed
into the office or you can order online. It is easy and
safe so why not give it a go :
http://mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz Your order
automatically attaches to the School Order.

All orders earn Scholastic Rewards for the School. Happy Reading Everyone!
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